LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

4 37 FURNESS WITHY BUILDING,
HALIFAX, N. S.,

“ June 22nd, 1942.

The Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

Wokingham.

Dear Sir:

We are in receipt of your letter (H)
of the 14th ultimo with reference to the motor-
ship "MONTROLITE". This vessel was under survey
by Mr. Marlborough on January 13th last, and
the vessel sailed before the recommendations
made by him were seen, the owners Superintendent
stating that he had forgotten to call him. 1t

was understood that a Canadian Government
Surveyor had seen the repailrs. Mr. Marlborough
stated that the survey had been overlooked
through not being advised of the completion of
the repairs recommended and his Rpt. 9 on the
case was not forwarded until April 20th last,

Rpt. No. 3985,

We are, Dear S8ir,
Yours faithfully,

i,

TELEPHONE B 7506
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